UNITED STATES

‘ POSTAL SERVICE

June 18, 2009

Dear Postal Customer:

Like many businesses, the current economy has had profound effects on the United
States Postal Service. Due to the dramatic loss of mail volume and revenue, we are
reviewing all of our Postal Operations for opportunities to streamline our processes and
reduce our operating costs. Your feedback is valuable as we consider possible
changes. Any formal proposals to change our Postal Operations will move forward only
if the current level of service to you can be maintained.

We are currently reviewing the Retail Window and Post Office Box Operations, as well
as the Postal Carrier Operations serving customers in Zip Codes 37201, 37219, 37238.
These Postal Operations are being reviewed to determine the feasibility of possible
relocation.

We are considering relocating these operations to Broadway Station which is located at
901 Broadway, 0.6 (six tenths) of a mile from Arcade Station which currently provides
your service.

If this relocation occurs, there would be no changes to Post Office Box Customers
mailing address. All mail delivery to your street address would be virtually the same,
with possibly a few slight differences in time of delivery due to the new starting point.
Retail Window services would be available at Broadway Station with no changes.

If you would like an opportunity to discuss this matter or any alternatives with us,

US Postal representatives will be at the Nashville Public Library Auditorium on June 29,
2009 from 6:00pm to 7:00pm to answer questions and provide information about our
service and this review.

The Nashville Public Library Auditorium is located at 615 Church Street, Nashville TN
37219.

If you have any questions, you may contact the Post Office Review Coordinator at
615-872-5711.

Sincerely,
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Postmaster, Nashviile TN



